
 

 

ST VIVEKANAND PUBLIC SCHOOL, SADABAD  
 

Circular No. 01/2022-23 Date: 06 Jan, 2022 

Dear Parent, 

 
“Is it possible to realistically envision education emerging from the novel coronavirus 

pandemic stronger than it was before?” 

 
• The educational scenario for the students has been the most unpredictable, since the Covid 19 

pandemic set in. Students have been really hard hit by the lockdown and limited social interaction; 

while they may have mastered the art of attending online classes and developed skills for online 

interactions, assessments but many of them are battling social exclusion and mental trauma. 

• As we forge ahead into 2022, the future is still unknown. If at all, we are hit by the third wave 

of Covid, our students of Classes X and XII will be left with almost no time to prepare for the 

Board exams and the Competitive exams that they contemplate taking this year. We envisage that 

our children should become lifelong learners and develop the full breadth of skills and 

competencies—from literacy to problem-solving to collaboration. 

• Though our children have leapfrogged and kept pace with the emerging challenges, some of 

them have seen opportunities for growth and developed new skill sets to widen their horizons. 

Kudos!!! 

• However, for majority of the students the going has been tough, there are learning gaps 

which may be really difficult to bridge and may also adversely impact the employability of the 

students in the future. 

• We at ST VIVEKANAND PUBLIC SCHOOL SADABAD are seriously laying out a map to 

harness innovative approaches to quickly close the gap in education by smart use of technology and 

data. Students of classes IX to X will attend online classes from 7th January to 15th January 

2022 in compliance with the government orders. The timetable for online classes will be shared 

by the Class teachers through Broadcast groups. We sincerely urge our parents to be our partners 

in this endeavour and ensure that the children attend online classes in the earnest and likewise 

attempt all tests and assignments for their own growth and not use unfair means to score good 

marks. The schedule for Classes after 15th Jan 22 will be communicated on having more clarity 

on the emerging Covid scenario from U.P Government. 

 Further, we would also like to remind our parents that the government has rolled out the 

Vaccination programme for children born between 2004-2007 from 7th January 2022, The 

vaccinations are being provided free of cost and is easily available.  

• All vaccinated students (IX-XII) must share their first vaccination certificate to their 

respective class teachers by 15 Jan 2022.

Stay safe, Stay Happy and Stay Healthy!!! 
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